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Landscore Primary School Newsletter 
– No. 6 Spring 2021  

 Friday 26th February 2021 

Thursday 4th March is 
World Book Day and we 

have some exciting 
activities planned for 
you all. Please see the 

attached letter 
explaining everything 

that you can get 
involved in. You can 

choose a virtual story 
time with any teacher 

(please email the 
teacher directly for the 

link), enter our 
competition to make a 
book character from a 
toilet roll and listen to 
an author, courtesy of 
Crediton Community 

Bookshop. I hope you all 
enjoy the day! 

 
Happy Birthday Coco! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coco thoroughly 
enjoyed her first 

birthday on Wednesday 
and would like to thank 

all the children who 
sang to her and made 
her day very special. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Returning to School I am sure you are all as pleased as we are at the Government’s 

announcement that children can return to full time education from Monday 8th March. We are 

really looking forward to seeing all of our pupils back in school on that morning. Please make 

sure you have read the letter that I sent out on Tuesday outlining the protocols that will be in 

place. We will be following staggered start and finish times once again in order to minimise the 

number of parents on the school grounds at any time. 
Year Groups Start of the day End of the day 

Reception  9:05am-9:15am 3:00-3:05pm 

Year 2 and Year 1 9:05am-9:15am 3:10-3:15pm 

Years 3 and 4 8:55am-9:05am 3:25-3:30pm 

Years 5 and 6 8:45am-8:55am 3:15-3:20pm 

Please ensure that you only arrive at your allocated time unless your child has a sibling in 
another year group. 
 

Crediton’s Youth Worker – Richard Martin As I am sure many 
of you are aware, Crediton Methodist Church appointed a new 
Youth Worker a few months ago. Due to lockdown restrictions, 
Richard has been limited with his involvement in school. However, I 
am pleased to say that he will be resuming many of his activities 
very soon and will be hoping to spend some lunch times in school 
with our older children. We are also very excited that our Year 6 
pupils will be working with Richard and Nick from Olaf Art next 
Friday. The children will be getting the opportunity to participate in graffiti art with Nick and 
using DJ decks with Richard. I’m sure it will be a brilliant morning.  
 

Congratulations to everyone once again for working so hard this week. Here are some of the 
brilliant outcomes you have shared on the Virtual School this week:  
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Well done to everyone! 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 
 

Debbie Main    
 
 

 


